
Warm greetings! 
 
I have exciting news to share on one of the most important items to be addressed at the 74th General Service 
Conference in April. 
 
The 13 delegates of the Southeast Region have organized a special information session with Clint M., who chairs the 
Plain Language Big Book subcommittee of the Trustees' Literature Committee, for Sunday, Feb. 25, from 2 - 4 p.m. 
Eastern Time via Zoom.  
 
We have boosted the capacity of this virtual event to 1,000 attendees, given the widespread interest in development of 
the proposed Plain Language Big Book. We expect to fill the room, so get there early to have a better chance to get in.  
 
Clint reported during an online meeting with California Northern Coastal Area 06 yesterday (January 14) that the PLBB 
subcommittee had just received the full-text "final" draft, which will include the plain language translation of the first 164 
pages of the fourth edition of the book Alcoholics Anonymous as well as Doctor Bob's Nightmare. 
 
Plain Language Big Book Information Session 
February 25, 2 p.m. - 4 p.m. EST 
Zoom ID: 867 2200 6265 
Passcode: 924686 

 
Thank you! and thank you for all you do! 
 
Cary W 
Delegate Area 15/Panel 73 
South Florida, Bahamas, US and British Virgin Islands,  
Antigua, St Maarten and Cayman Islands 
Trustees Committee 
863-840-0061 

 


